
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: September 17, 2007 
  

To: Planning Commissioners 
  

From: David Lutes, Senior Planner  
 • Phone:  (831) 755-5304 
 • Fax:   (831) 757-9516 

 
 
 

Subject:  

• E-mail:  lutesd@co.monterey.ca.us 
 

PIZANO-HORN; PLN030075, Scheduled for the Planning Commission public hearing 
on September 26, 2007, item no. D-2 at 9:30 AM. 

 
 
Request for continuance to the Planning Commission Hearing on October 31st, 2007. 
This item was continued from August 29th, 2007.   Planning staff is continuing to work with the 
Water Resources Agency to address the long term water supply for the proposed 10-lot subdivision 
fronting on and southerly of Jolon Road, west of New Pleyto Road in the Lockwood area of South 
County.  The intent is to update the CEQA review and staff findings for the 10-lot subdivision 
based on the latest hydrogeological studies for the area. 


